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    We care, we help, we succeed. 

 Ni a with, Ni a weres, Ni a sewen. 
6th January 2023 

Cornish Word of the Week 

As part of the Go Cornish Scheme, we are teaching everyone some Cornish words and phrases. 

Each week we will add a new word or phrase to the newsletter which you may like to use at home.  

This week’s words is: Clothes - dillas  

 

Makaton sign of the week 
 

 

Clothes 



We are so proud of how well the Reception children have settled back into school after the 
Christmas break. This week the children have started in their new Read Write Inc groups, created a 
self-portrait, played 'follow my leader' in their Get Cycling session, to help them to practise steering 
and turning around corners and curves and learnt how to cut food using a knife and fork with the 

'stab, slide, saw' technique. A great first week back at school!  

  

     
This week in Year 1 the children have had such an exciting first week back! They have launched 
their new dragon topic with a beautiful book called 'Tell me a Dragon'. This has inspired lots of 

children to create their own ideas for their own magical dragon. In art, they painted dragon eggs in 
the style of Kandinsky recapping their colour mixing skills. In Science this week they have been 
learning about their bodies and the five senses. They loved playing 'Body Part Bingo' and using 

each of their senses to explore popcorn. 

 

 



Attendance 

The class with the best attendance this week goes to 

Class 3 with 100% attendance! 
Well done! 

Learners & Superstars! 
 Learner Superstar 

Class 1 – 
King Edward 

Amelia for being so enthused to 
continue her reading and writing 
into her independent learning 
time. Well done Amelia.  

Florence for being so kind and thoughtful to 
others. We are very lucky to have you in our 
class.  

 

Class 2 – 
Wheal Uny 

Harlow for wanting to practise 
her sounds and her writing 
during her Independent 
Learning this week. Keep it up 
Harlow!  

Leo for returning to school with such a 
positive attitude to his learning and for 
impressing us with how much of his learning 
he can remember during our retrieval quiz 
this week. Well done Leo! 

Class 3 – 
Robinson 

Tommy for his speedy subitising 
skills to 5 in our Maths learning. 
He was particularly quick 
playing the subitising game we 
played on the interactive 
whiteboard, sometimes he 
clicked the correct answer 
before we got to see! 

Kaydence has been particularly kind and 
caring to all her friends this week. She has 
also counted our toys in each of the role play 
areas to make sure we have put the correct 
amount away and that they are in the right 
place. Thank you for being sure a kind and 
caring member of our class! 

 

Class 4 – 
Wheal Basset 

Harley has done fantastic 
learning in phonics this week. 
Well done Harley! 

Tyler has displayed fantastic behaviour in 
school this week. Well done Tyler! 

Class 5 – 
Grenville 

Grayson for brilliant colour 
mixing skills in art. 

 

Harison for working extra hard to catch up on 
a little bit of missed learning and ending up 
completing even more learning! 

Class 6 – 
Pednandrea 

Arlo M for trying his best. Well 
done! 

Ethan for a great attitude to learning this 
week. 

Class 7 – 
Carn Brea 

Aaron for his amazing learning 
in Geography this week. 

Issey for her help and care - setting the 
example with following our silent signals. 

Class 8 – 
Dolcoath 

Jenson for his effort in his letter 
formation - Jenson is working 
really hard with his writing and it 
shows!  Well done Jenson. 
 

George for settling into Dolcoath so 
brilliantly.  It really seems as though George 
has been with us for much longer than a 
week - he has joined in enthusiastically with 
everything and we are thrilled that he is part 
of our class! 

Class 9 –     
South Crofty 

Lexi P for continually completing 
her work to the best of her ability 
and for being awarded her pen 
licence. 

Georgia for working hard at completing her 
cork and aspiring to be a doctor when she is 
older.  

Parking 

As you are aware parking around the school can be difficult. Please be respectful at all times, 
and park thoughtfully. Parking/stopping on the yellow zig zags is illegal. 



Dates for your Diary 

 
Tuesday 10th January – Year 1 trip to Crenver woods – book packed lunch on the App. 
Tuesday 17th January – Year 2 trip to Carn Brea – booked packed lunch on the App. 

Thursday 19th January – Menu Change – to be advised. 
10th February – Junior school inset day. 

13th – 17th February – Half Term – School closed. 
Monday 20th February – All children return to school. 

Saturday 4th March – St Piran’s Day – details to follow. 
Friday 17th March – Red Nose Day for Comic Relief – details to follow. 

3rd April – 14th April – Easter Holidays 
Monday 17th April – All children return for the Summer Term. 

Parent Teacher Association 

 

 

 



 



  



 


